
From: Jenifer Bowen <jenifer@liferightaction.org>
Subject: 6th District Court Judge Vacancy--High importance!
Date: June 21, 2018 at 4:22:32 PM CDT
To:Meaghan.Obrien@Iowa.Gov <Meaghan.Obrien@Iowa.Gov>

Good	a&ernoon,	Meaghan!

It	has	just	come	to	my	a7en8on	that,	Jason	Besler,	is	under	considera8on	for	a	District	Judge
vacancy.
	
I	wanted	to	let	you	know	that	in	my	former	capacity	of	CEO	for	Iowa	Right	to	Life,	I	worked
o&en	with	Jason.
	
He	is	an	outstanding	man,	who	treasures	life	and	liberty	for	all	people.
	
If	it’s	not	too	late,	please	add	my	name	as	one	who	whole-heartedly	supports	him.
	
Please	let	me	know	if	you	have	any	ques8ons	or	need	any	further	informa8on	from	me.
	
Thank	you	very	much	for	your	8me.
	
Jenifer
	
Jenifer	Bowen
President
Life	Right	Ac5on
LifeRightAc8on.org


